Canadian Pugwash Group

<u>Chair:</u> Dr. Adele Buckley; <u>Vice Chair:</u> Prof. Walter Dorn; <u>Treasurer:</u> Prof. Erika Simpson; <u>Secretary:</u> Prof. Sergei Plekhanov; <u>Directors:</u> Prof. Peter Meincke; Dr. Theodora Carroll; Mr. Steven Staples

April 29, 2007

Senator R. Dallaire and Senator L. Murray Senate of Canada Ottawa

Dear Senator Dallaire and Senator Murray:

It is with pride in the Canadian system that I write to thank you both for your speeches in the parliament of Canada on the urgent matter of nuclear disarmament. As a representative of one of the many peace groups who are following your statements very closely, I want you to know that it has been invigorating and nourishing to our work.

There is a rising tide of opinion from those in positions of influence that nuclear abolition is the only tenable course. This is encouraging but there is a long road ahead, as the current positions of the nuclear powers are stubbornly ingrained. We will therefore be very glad of your continued work for nuclear disarmament.

I believe you will be interested in the recent correspondence between Canadian Pugwash and the British High Commissioner for Canada, regarding upgrade of the UK's Trident system for nuclear missile delivery by submarines, so I am attaching those documents.

Sincerely

Dr. Adele Buckley, Chair

Adele Buckley

Canadian Pugwash Group

CC: Canadian Pugwash Board of Directors

Canadian Pugwash Group, 6 Tepee Court; Toronto, ON M2J 3A9 416-491-9307; adele-buckley@rogers.com